
 

 

 

 

 

HAGLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL GCSE RESULTS - PRESS RELEASE – AUGUST 2023 

 

Emmaus Catholic Multi Academy Company and Hagley Catholic High School are incredibly 
proud of our Year 11 students for achieving such fabulous GCSE results. 

The challenges this year for young people across the country cannot be overstated, especially 
with exams being marked with the same rigour as before the pandemic and no compensation 
given for its impact. 

Despite this, Hagley Catholic High School students have performed superbly well and once 
again demonstrated their commitment and dedication to success in examinations with 
percentage of grades at 9 to 7 above the national average and percentage of grades at 9 to 4 
some 11% higher than the national average. 

Mr Hodgson, Principal of Hagley Catholic High School, commented, “I am hugely proud of 
every single student in Year 11 at Hagley, and it was wonderful to celebrate with them this 
morning. They can be rightly proud of their achievements and the futures they have created 
for themselves. No-one should lose sight of the impact of the pandemic and the formal 
education that was so disrupted back in 2020 and 2021. That they have done so well is credit 
to them and the marvellous team of staff at Hagley that have worked with them to achieve 
as they have.” 

Mrs Horan, Catholic Senior Executive Leader (CEO), added, “We are thrilled with these 
wonderful results which reflect the hard work of students and staff alike.  Thank you to our 
families for their support and to our staff who have worked tirelessly to prepare our young 
people to successfully move on to their next chosen pathway.  A special thank you to our 
students who have faced the ongoing challenges arising from the pandemic with strength, 
determination and resilience.  I wish them every success for the future.” 

We look forward to welcoming our current Hagley and our growing number of external 
students to our fabulous Sixth Form in September. 

 

 

 

 


